
        Dates to Remember April 10: Student Course Selection
April 15-19: Spring Break
April 25: HJ Cody Gives Back
May 3: Professional Learning Day (No school)

 
March 27: Parent Teacher Interviews 5-8 pm (gym)
March 29: Good Friday (no school)
April 1: Easter Monday (no school)
April 4: Parent Info Night for Course Selection

Dear Laker families, 

From the Little Women drama performance, Basketball finals and Provincials, to engaged learning
occurring in our classrooms, HJ Cody continues to be a vibrant community.

Please join us for parent Teacher Interviews that are scheduled for March 27th from 5-8 pm in the gym.
You are encouraged to attend and connect with your child’s teachers. You can sign up by clicking here.
The event code is: qmy6e
If your child’s teacher no longer has time slots to meet, feel free to email them to arrange for an alternate
time to connect. Our grads will be hosting a bake sale at PTIs. Please bring your change and your
appetite!

This week in Connect, students are planning “HJ Cody Gives Back” which will take place on April 25th. The
event will occur from 10:30-12:30 where our students will be giving back to their community. Grade 9s will
be cleaning up Lakeshore and other areas close to the school, Gr. 10s will be hosting social events and
activities for the senior citizens and the youngest members of Sylvan Lake such as Pickleball and a social
tea, Gr. 11s will be visiting neighbourhoods and collecting food for the Sylvan Lake Food Bank, and our Gr.
12s will be returning to their elementary schools to read and play with elementary school students. More
information will be shared with parents as our planning becomes more concrete.

Course selection for the 2024-2025 school year will take place on April 10th during Connect. Parents are
invited to attend a parent information session on April 4th in the Fine Arts Center to learn more about High
School requirements, credits, and the course offerings at HJ Cody. The meeting times are as follows:
Presentation for parents of current gr. 9 students: 6 pm
Presentation for parents of current gr. 10/11 students: 7:30 pm

Interested staff and students will be working together to develop a HJ Cody Land Acknowledgement. I
invite parents who are interested in joining us with the creation of a Land Acknowledgement to contact
me. 

When you have a moment, I ask you to please complete CESD’s brief parent survey. This survey provides
the school and division feedback on how we are doing with our three strategic goals; Academic
Excellence, Career Connections, and Social-Emotional Wellbeing.

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/btdutOJ/step1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnHxfC3znrjGBwUlmK__qhVOtKxrRn_0g9umF2yjJVyb54yw/viewform


Lastly, I would like to acknowledge Mr. Blinkhorn’s message that he shared earlier this week. It
continues to be a pleasure working alongside Mr. Blinkhorn as we serve our school community.
Although Ms. Schaab and I will greatly miss working with Mr. Blinkhorn in the office, our students will
continue to be served by his strong teaching and coaching skills in the classroom and on the football
field next year. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. Please do not hesitate to reach out
if you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Alex Lambert, Principal





Lakers can place orders until March 15th at noon.

Orders Close Soon!Orders Close Soon!

https://hjcodymusic.entripyshops.com/
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